
TCS/GEN/144/2025-26 18-03-2025 

CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: PERSEVERANCE مثابرة 

SUBJECT: RE-REGISTRATION FEES 2025-26: REMINDER -3 

Dear Parents, 

Season’s greetings from The Central School, Dubai! 

 
This is a gentle reminder regarding our circular on re-registration. It’s noticed that a few more parents 
have to complete the process of re-registration. Kindly note that the re-registration window for the 
academic year 2025-2026 will be closing on March 20, 2025. 

To ensure your child secures his/her seat in 2025-26, please keep the following points in mind. 
1. Re-Registration Fee Payment: 

 The re-registration fee of AED 500 should be paid on or before March 20, 2025. 
 Those who complete re-registration before this deadline can only apply for the monthly payment 

plan. 
 Please note that this fee is non-refundable but will be credited towards the first installment for 

the academic year 2025-2026. 
 Payments can be made through Skiply (please allow 24 hours for processing). 

2. Choosing a Fee Payment Plan: 
 Parents who wish to continue with / choose the Monthly Payment Plan/Term Plan need to submit 

the necessary application form during the re-registration period. 
 The Monthly Payment Plan is available only to parents who had no defaults in the previous 

academic year (2024-2025). 
 Applications for the Monthly Payment Plan will not be accepted after March 20, 2025. 

3. Key Deadlines: 
 March 20, 2025, at 3:00 PM: Deadline for re-registration. 
 From March 21, 2025 to 6th April: Parents who could not re-register will be required to pay the 

full first-term fees to secure the seat for their children. 

Please remember that failing to complete the re-registration process within the allotted time may 
leadto the loss of your child’s seat for the upcoming academic year. 

Thank you for your cooperation and prompt attention to this matter! 
 

 
Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Muhammad Ali 

Principal 
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